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CECE CONNECTION

FEBRUARY IS...
In this first issue of our

center’s newsletter,
February marks two

important opportunities
to celebrate and honor
our community: Lunar

New Year and Black
History Month.  We

celebrate and honor the
contributions and legacy

of African Americans
and Asians across U.S.
history and society.  

IMPORTANT DATES
February 17: President’s Day
(Center Closed)
March 28: Cesar Chavez
Observed (Center Closed)

SPIRIT DAYS
2/7: Favorite Sports Team (Super Bowl
LIX)
2/21: Wear some LOVE to UCR (wear
blue and yellow)
2/28: Tie Dye

WORKSHOPS & EVENTS
2/19: Student Parent Closet Event.  “Shop” for free
essentials (children’s clothing, diapers, wipes,
baby food, and more) while supplies last at
Bannockburn J102 from 1:00-4:00PM.
Classes for Parents with Children Ages 2-16
provided by Triple P/ Wylie Center.  More
information available on the QR code below.
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